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STUDENTS MOBILITY 25 february - 1 march 2024 - BRANDIZZO - ITALY                                                          

         
 

Sunday 25th 
 

Monday 26th 
 

Tuesday 27th  
 

Wednesday 28th 
 

Thursday 29th  
 

Friday 1st  

Morning 9.50h ARRIVAL BCN 
AIRPORT 
 
Welcome at school  
 
 
 
 
 
Ice breaking activity 

9:00 Meeting at school 
and going by foot to El 
Falgar park 
 
10:00 Visit to the park 
and the river“Congost”. 
Have breakfast. 
 
12:00  Activity’s Dossier 
 

9.00 STEAM SCHOOL 
ACTIVITIES  
 
9:15 Brandizzo 
presentations at the 
theater class. 
 
WATER DISCUSSION + 
LABORATORY 
Activities 
 

9:00 Meeting at school 
9:15 leaving the school 
by bus to Cardedeu 
 
10:00 Visit to ATL 
Water treatment plant  
 

8:20 meeting at Les 
Franqueses del Valles - 
Granollers Nord 
station 
9:25 Take the train to 
BCN 
 
10:00 Breakfast and 
enter to the Museo de 
la Ciencia  

9:00 Meeting at school 
 
9:30 Major Reception 
(Townhall) 
 
Ending activity at 
school.  
 
 

Lunch 13:30 Lunch at school  
food provided by 
welcoming families 

13:30 Lunch at the 
school 

12:30 free time 
13:30 Lunch at the 
school 

12.30 lunch at the 
school 

13.30 lunch at the 
Museum  

food provided by 
welcoming families 

12.25h Take the train 
back to BRANDIZZO 

Afternoon 
Afternoon with the  
hosting  family 

15:00 School Activity 
(kindergarden - Italian 
and catalan song) 

 

16:30 Free time with  
families 

15:00  Robotic activity 
at school. 

 

17.00h Granollers City 
center -  visit 
Granollers (we can go 
by bus or walking) 

 

15:00 Activity at school: 
SAVE THE WATER 
Rules 

 

16:30 Free time with  
families 

 

15:00 Visit Barcelona 
city center.  

16.35pm FLIGHT BCN -  
AIRPORT 

 

Evening Dinner with the 
hosting  family 

Dinner with the 
hosting  family 

Dinner with the 
hosting  family 

Dinner with the 
hosting  family 

Back to school - 
Families 

Dinner with the 
hosting  family 

 

 

https://www.atl.cat/ca/activitat-educativa_563
https://www.atl.cat/ca/activitat-educativa_563
https://cosmocaixa.org/ca/museu-ciencia-barcelona
https://cosmocaixa.org/ca/museu-ciencia-barcelona

